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Watts Remy

From: Robin B <missrb1969@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 12:24 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 926 and SB 931

 
 
Senate Environment and Natural Resources Committee, 
  
The time is LONG overdue to stop the aerial spraying of poison's over ALL forest lands and people, 
living in those areas of Oregon, and these two bills will be a good start in that direction! Why it is 
legal to poison people and nature is beyond my comprehension, but apparently the legislature has 
always thought it WAS ok.  
Enough is enough. 

 SB 926 would stop aerial spraying over state owned forest lands.  

 SB 931 would require better notification and reporting of sprays in the FERNS public 
database.  

Up until now the so-called notification has bee a joke! It lists a dozen or more poisons to be applied, 
at some unknown date in the future. How is that helpful to anyone???? It only absolves the timber 
companies from actually doing the right thing, at the very least, of allowing people to KNOW when 
something awful is going to happen. Not much help really. 
  
Please pass these two bills out of your committee soon. And lets pass some much stronger bills in 
future to stop it ALL, including private forests! 
  
Thank you, 
Robin Bloomgarden 
 


